
Celebrating some of our 
favourite people…

For more information, contact the Foundation at 613-432-4851 ext. 263

Volunteers representing every program 
at Renfrew Victoria Hospital were on hand 
for the Volunteer Luncheon on April 12 
at Trinity St. Andrew’s United Church in 
Renfrew. 

The theme of this year’s celebration, 
held during National Volunteer Week, 
was the infamous musical, The Sound of 
Music. Guests were treated to brown paper 
bags tied up with string, that contained 
a few of their favourite things as a token 
of appreciation for their dedication to 
enhancing patient care. 

“As the backbone of the Renfrew Victoria 
Hospital, we are incredibly grateful for the 
enormous contributions our volunteers 

make to the hospital and the Foundation. A 
heartfelt thank you to each and every one 
of you,” said Sarah Robinson, Foundation 
Executive Director.

Randy Penney, RVH President and 
CEO, concluded a short report on hospital 
investments with a message of appreciation 
for volunteers as well.

He noted that the efforts and investments 
by RVH and partners, such as the volunteers 
who were present, “make a huge difference 
for patients and families and help to ensure 
seamless care.” 

“On behalf of management, staff and 
physicians, thank you for all that you do for 
RVH.”

GRAND ROUNDS

Janice Verch-Whittington serves 
Barbara Roy and Josie Prince, who both 
work in the Auxiliary gift shop.

Kelly Hebert, RVH Health, Safety and 
Infection Control Coordinator, serves 
Barb Moogk and Barb Hollywood, who 
volunteer with the Meals on Wheels 
program.

Shauna Lemenchick, RVH Auxiliary 
President, looks on as members present 
cheques for the third installment 
towards the $250,000 pledge for the 
RVH Auxiliary Solarium: Dodie Bailey, 
$8,000 from the HELPP Break Open 
Ticket Lottery Funds; Doris Handford, 
$16,824 from General Funds; and Nel 
Lansbergen, $23,000 from the Gift Shop 
Funds. Including $2,176 raised from 
the Fair Raffle, the Auxiliary’s financial 
contribution this year totalled $50,000.

Members of the Bluegrass Festival / 
Healing Garden Committee shared a table.


